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18/02/2023  13:55:112023/0556/T COMMNT Highgate 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

The sycamores do add some greenery to the streetscape but  we agree they are inappropriate for the site.

However, we would like the case officer to explore the possibility of using rock salt covered by thick plastic, 

rather than herbicide to treat the stumps. We would also suggest that the trees are replaced by more 

appropriate shrubs such as can be seen in the front gardens of numbers 67 and 68.

Louise Lewis

Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee
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